VETERINARY

medical association

House Committee on Judiciary

House Bill 4050
(Support)

February 12, 2018
Dear Chair Barker, Vice Chair Olson, Vice Chair Williamson and Committee Members,

House Bill 4050 provides important additional measures as it relates to specific equipment used
for fighting birds.

I am here this afternoon on behaif of the Oregon Veterinary Medical Association to continue
with our support of legislation that restricts cockfighting in our state,

We also ask for your support.

Sincerely,
i

Glenn M. Kolb
Executive Director
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